
 

 

 PRESTON PRIMARY SCHOOL  

Another week gone already! The children have been working really hard this week on their 
new set of topics, it has been great to see the children starting something new and being 
able to retrieve their prior learning. 

This week in School 

Over the last few weeks reception have been looking at frogspawn and observing 
the changes that happen. Year 4 have been to a racket competition at the Durham 
campus and thoroughly enjoyed it. Year 6 have been swimming every afternoon 
and have made great progress. Year 5 are swimming next week.  

PTA 

As mentioned in last weeks newsletter the PTA have organised a summer hamper 
raffle, to support this, school will be having a non-uniform day on Friday 3rd of 
May. Children are asked, if they are able, to give a donation towards the raffle, 
each year group has been allocated a colour and a donation of something in that 
colour would be appreciated. 

Nursery – Red, Reception – Orange, Year 1 – Yellow, Year 2 – Green,  Year 3 – Blue, 
Year 4 – Purple, Year 5 – Pink,  Year 6 – Black and White. 

 Year 6 Reminder  

A reminder that on Tuesday 30th April year 6 will be holding a meeting about the 
year 6 SAT’s, all parents are welcome to attend, this will then lead into a meeting 
for parents of children who are attending the London residential.    

A message from the Office  

The office would like to remind people that the email address to send emails to 
if your child is absent from school is enquires@prestonprimary.co.uk not 
individual staffs email addresses. 

Parking 

I have had a number of complaints from local residents about parking particularly 
when children are being collected. Please could you ensure that you consider 
where you park carefully and that you do not obstruct other drivers. 

Have a lovely week 

Mr Sanderson 
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Preston Primary School  

Laurel Road  

Eaglescliffe  

TS16 0BE 

01642784735  

We’re on the Web! 

See us at: www.prestonprimary.co.uk 

OR follow us on  Facebook  

Upcoming Events 
 

 

Swimming Year 5 

Week beginning 

Monday29th April 

 

Year 6 SAT’s and 

London Meeting 

Tuesday 30th April  

at 4:30 

 

Non-Uniform Day 

Friday 3rd May 

 

Summer Faye  

Friday 12th July  

5pm – 7pm 
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